
Nordic skiing activity on Sunday 25 February 2024 with open destination 
 
 
Dear nordic skiers, 
 
We originally proposed a nordic skiing outing to Chapelle-des-Bois (French Jura) for Sunday 25 
February. For the time being Chapelle-des-Bois is unfortunately closed (as well as almost all other 
nordic skiing sites in the Jura). 
 
Snowfalls are announced in the Jura at an altitude of 1 300 m as from Friday 23 February during a 
couple of days. See below: 
 

 
 
(Source: https://www.meteoblue.com/fr/meteo/14-jours/col-du-marchairuz_suisse_2659764)  
 
At this early stage it is difficult to select a site with optimal conditions for nordic skiing. In case of 
favourable snowfalls, possible options would be Marchairuz, Mollendruz, Prémanon, Darbella and 
others which had to be cancelled during the last few weeks due to lack of snow. In case of major 
snowfalls on 25 February preference will be given to a destination accessible with public transport. 
 
In case you are interested in joining a nordic skiing activity on Sunday 25 February, I would invite 
you to sign up through the link below; I will come back to you in due time with the latest information 
and in the hope that it will be possible to organize an interesting nordic skiing activity. 
 
Registration for nordic skiing on Sunday 25 February 2024: https://forms.office.com/r/NkKwBtMcU4  
 
In the meantime, let us cross the fingers for favourable snowfalls. 
 
My best regards and wishes, 
 
Charles 
 
078 734 77 95 
Charles.Jacquemart@sunrise.ch  


